
 

 

Request for Tender 

RFT 24/003 

For Roads Maintenance, Upgrade and Build Services 

 

The Shire of Boyup Brook is seeking to engage a suitably experienced contractor to provide 

roads maintenance, upgrade and build services within the Shire’s boundaries, as per RFT 

24/003. 

 

The contract shall be for an initial period of three (3) years, plus two (2) extension options of 

twelve (12) months each. 

 

A copy of the tender documentation can be obtained by registering your details via email to 

tenders@boyupbrook.wa.gov.au  

 

Tender responses must be submitted electronically via email to tenders@boyupbrook.wa.gov.au  

 

Deadline for tenders to be submitted is no later than 3:00pm AWST Friday 30 August 2024. 

 

Tenders received after the due time and date will not be accepted. 

 

Canvassing of any Shire of Boyup Brook Councillors or Officers will disqualify Tenders from 

the Tender process. 

 

Leonard Long 

Chief Executive Officer 
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